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Dr K. Parameswaran 
Associate Professor of Law &  
Dean of External & Alumni Relations (DEAR) 
(Former, Dean of Academic Affairs, GNLU) 

 
Dear Mr Shivansh Agarwal  
Legal Associate, Trilegal 
 

 
 
Greetings to Mr Shivansh Agarwal from GNLU, Gandhinagar.  
 
GNLU received a kind Donation from Mr Shivansh Agarwal (2018) for Student Welfare Activities.  
 
It was a moment of great pride for all of us when we came to know that a GNLU student has shown his 
involvement with GNLU, his alma mater, in this unique way.  
 
We clearly see the deep sense of understanding of the role of students when they graduate - they become 
ambassadors of their own university in many ways. One such way is a sharing of what one wants to share.  
 
It is said in Brihadaranyaka Upanishad - Learn three cardinal virtues - self-restraint, charity 
and compassion for all life. Needless to say that giving donation is one of the ways of the law of life in 
society, recognized in spiritual traditions across world. It is a sense and sprit of belongingness with GNLU 
that stands out in this gesture. 
 
GNLU family wishes you to grow rich both in material and knowledge domains and be a legal star in the 
times to come in Indian legal industry.  
 
Best wishes, 
Dr Param 

 
Dr K. Parameswaran. 
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